
TOWN OF CONKLIN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE WATER AND SEWER 

BILLING RATES FOR THE YEAR 2024 

 

TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of Conklin on 

October 24, 2023 at 6:32 p.m. at Conklin Town Hall, 1271 Conklin Road, Conklin, NY,  to consider 

the adoption of 2024 Water and Sewer billing rates for municipal users in the Town of Conklin as 

follows: 

 

SEWER RESIDENTIAL  

Quarterly Basic Fee:   $15.00 

Unit Charge not to exceed  $10.25 per Thousand Gallons 

SEWER SMALL BUSINESS (Non-Mfg) 

Quarterly Basic Fee:   $15.00 

Unit Charge not to exceed  $12.20 per Thousand Gallons 

SEWER CORP PARK and MFG Companies 

  Quarterly Basic Fee:   $35.00 

  Unit Charge not to exceed  $17.00 per Thousand Gallons 

 UNMETERED    $132.00/Qtr. 

 

WATER RESIDENTIAL  

  Quarterly Basic Fee:   $15.00 

  Unit Charge not to exceed  $  3.75 per Thousand Gallons 

 

WATER SMALL BUSINESS Non-Mfg.    

Quarterly Basic Fee:   $15.00                           

Unit Charge not to exceed  $4.00 per Thousand Gallons 

WATER CORP PARK and MFG Companies 

  Quarterly Basic Fee   $35.00 

  Unit charge not to exceed  $  4.75 per Thousand Gallons 

This billing change becomes effective November 1, 2023 and will be billed starting the first billing 

cycle in 2024; February 2024. 

 

All interested persons are invited to attend the hearing.  Persons who require assistance in attending 

said public hearing, or in furnishing comments or suggestions, should contact the undersigned to 

request such assistance. Communications in writing in relation thereto may be filed with the Board, 

or at such hearing. 

 

Dated: October 4, 2023   Sherrie L. Jacobs, Town Clerk 

Town of Conklin 

      1271 Conklin Road 

Conklin, NY 13748 



      (607) 775-3454 


